July 17, 2020

Scott VanlLue

Assistant General Manager

Quality Custom Distribution Services, Inc.
9510 Radney St., Pineville, NC 28134

To whom it may cancern:

| am writing this letter on behalf of Richard Childers and Walter Church with FleetTax Recovery
Specialists. They provide professional tax refunds and credits for distribution companies, both
big and small.

Richard approached me in the spring 2019, and offered their expertise to help QCD Services
secure unclaimed tax refunds specific to our trucking operations. They offered us a turnkey
approach with no risk, no cost and with minimal commitment to their service. He believed
with the size of our fleet, we would be able to enjoy some very substantial refunds from what
he called new and recurring revenue.

His partner, Walter Church completed alf the paperwork in just a few days after reviewing
several years of required documents. After gathering the necessary data, they prepared and
filed our tax claim. To our delight, FleetTax came through with helping us reclaim six figures in
tax refunds for QCD Services. As a result, we have hired FleetTax to manage our yearly tax
refund claims going forward.

We highly recommend FleetTax Recovery Specialists as they will provide exactly what they

promise, new and recurring profit for any eligible company. Had they not approached us with
this opportunity, QCD Services would not be enjoying these very material streams of revenue.

Slncerely yours

Scott VanLue, Assistant General Manager

QCD Services, Inc.
Telephone: (980) 201-2000

Quality Gustom Distribution A Golden Sfate Foods Company




